
 

 August

 
 

 31, 2010
 

 
 
Mr. John Hodge III, President
Century Construction, Inc.
34 Kenton Lands Road
Erlanger, KY 41018
 
 
Re:  CHURCH PHASE

St. Joseph Parish 50th Anniversary Project
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hodge:
 
On behalf of the Owner, this letter shall be your official notification of selection as 
the successful bidder on the above project for the Diocese of Covington and Saint 
Joseph  Parish.  This approval was made on August 25, 2010, and the contract is being 
prepared and will be forwarded to you when it is ready.
 
It is the intent of the Diocese of Covington and Saint Joseph  Parish to enter into a 
written agreement in the amount of $707,300, based upon the contract documents 
prepared by Wolnitzek Architects and dated June 23, 2010.  The amount is determined 
by the sum of the base bid plus alternates and substitutions as outlined on the attached 
bid tabulation sheet.  The form of the agreement shall be AIA Document A101 - 2007, 
Standard Form of Agreement Between Owner and Contractor where the basis of 
payment is a Stipulated Sum, as modified by the Owner. 
 
This letter is your Notice To Proceed as of September 2, 2010.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
 
Rick Wolnitzek, President
Wolnitzek Architects
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